
July is Disability 
Pride Month 

We Belong Here, and 
We’re Here to Stay.

Providing God’s spiritual  
healing through healthcare.

Formerly Central Neighborhood Health Foundation

cnhfclinics.org

July commemorates the passing of the landmark American  
with Disabilities Act. It is a chance to raise awareness about  
the challenges the disabled still face every day. People with  
disabilities represent all ages, races, ethnicities, genders, sexual  
orientations, religions, and socio-economic backgrounds.

For more information about how we can serve you  
or your loved one at our local health clinics, which  
are equipped to meet the needs of the disabled,  
please give us a call at (213) 536-5815.


